
The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) is beginning work to renew the roadway and improve 
pedestrian access ramps on SR-292 at Salt Lake Community College (SLCC), Redwood Campus. Work 
is scheduled to begin mid-July 2022 and continue through August. SR-292 consists of Bruin Blvd. and 
Community Blvd. surrounding the SLCC campus on the north, west, and south sides. 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
• One-way traffic 
• Limited access to crosswalks 
• No on-street parking 
• Utah Transit Authority (UTA) bus access temporarily relocated or stops closed 
• Construction vehicles in area 
• Increased noise, dust, and vibration 
 
STAY INFORMED 
• Project Website: publicinput.com/slccpaving 
• Hotline: 855-740-8740 
• Email: slccpaving@utah.gov 
• Sign-up for project updates by emailing us with “subscribe” in the subject line
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